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ATTENTION ALL VISITORS! 

As part of our ongoing commitment to the safety of our residents/patients and staff, the 
following precautionary measures remain in place for ALL VISITORS in accordance with 
current Chief Medical Officer of Health (CMOH) Orders, Intercare Policies and Public Health 
measures applicable to Continuing Care: 

 
 

AS OF JUNE 19, 2023: 
 

All visitors must:  
 Complete self-screening for symptoms of illness prior to 

entering the care home. 
 
 Sign the visitor sign-in sheet located at entrances prior to 

entering (and again upon exiting) the care home. 
 

 
 

All visitors are encouraged to wear a face mask while at the 

care home if:  
 Recovering from a respiratory illness. 

 

 Recovered from a respiratory illness, but symptoms persist. 
 
 
 

 
Thank you for your attention and cooperation! 


